TEL. 5321 RIVERSIDE

DR. S. ADOLPHUS KNOPF

16 WEST NINETY-FIFTH STREET NEAR CENTRAL PARK WEST NEW YORK CONSULTATION HOURS
11 A.M. TO 1 P.M.
BY APPOINTMENT ONLY

New York, June 16, 1925.

Prof. Harvey Cushing, M. D.,
Peter Bent Brigham Hospital,
Boston, Mass,

My dear Cushing: -

I have seen your two memorial volumes to Osler.

This is a master work of your pen, brain and heart, and as an ardent admirer of Osler I want to give you my personal thanks for this classic monument to the man whom we both loved so dearly. The work will be an inspiration to all those who are privileged to read and study it, It was kind of you to refer to my humble relation to the master in your historical items.

As a token of my esteem and gratitude and in grateful appreciation of this monumental life history of Osler, I beg you to accept from me a copy of my "History of the National Tuberculosis Association and the Anti-tuberculosis Movement in the United States." A new issue of the volume enabled me to procure a new supply only recently else I would have long since send you this modest product of my pen.

Hoping that you are well, I am, with kindest personal regards,

Yours cordially,

A Knopf

Dictated: